
                                       Welcome Backpackers 
                                  During October 27 – November 1, 2012 

   
To an adventurous trip by train and bus to Malaysia and Singapore    

and then fly back home to Bangkok. 

To explore countries and learn ASEAN cultures. 

To gain your experience of using English. 

And to have fun and wonderful experience for 6 days. 

                               
Students of all levels from Faculty of Education are welcome. 

 The seats are limited. 

Contact Dr.Nopphawan @ fedunwc@ku.ac.th 

 First come, 
first serve! 


